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Hi,

I would like to lodge my very strong objection to the Dublin Airport Authority, in
conjunction with Fingal County Council's major plans to increase the number of flights
over Malahide, including Seapark & Portmarnock which are in breach of planning laws.
Also as we live in Seapark & my husband has advanced Parkinsons & as I hope you can
understand I am more than concerned about noise & air pollution & other impacts that may
worsen his condition & yes am very interested to know that included in the Airport
Authority plans are some 15 flight departures every morning that would cross over our
area between 06.00 and 07.00am at certain times which I am more than concerned about.
Hope you will consider my objection.

Sincerely

Mary Garry





